
PARADISE REPUBLICAN WOMEN’S CLUB 

GENERAL MEETING 

MAY 9, 2015 

The meeting was called to order by President Lori Urban at 11:00 AM. 

The prayer was given by Chaplain Dee Lee, followed by the Pledge led by Ashley Fritz. 

Treasurer’s Report:   Barb McMullen reported that the club has $10,495.69 in our checking, savings and 

petty cash accounts. 

By-Laws:  The by-law change pertaining to the election of officers which was proposed at the April 

meeting was voted on and passed. 

The new name badge prototype was passed around.  Orders taken this month will be available at the 

June meeting.  The order forms are on the website. 

Program Chairman Leona Johnston introduced our speaker, Attorney General Mark Brnovich.  Mr. 

Brnovich, newly elected in 2014, spoke about the challenges of his office and what he hopes to 

accomplish.  Following his talk, he took questions from the audience. 

Alex Melusky, a candidate  for US Senate in 2016 introduced himself and his wife to the club and spoke 

about his upcoming campaign. 

During lunch, Scottsdale City Council members, Virginia Korte and Linda Milhaven spoke about the up- 

coming city bond issue. LD23 Representative Jay Lawrence talked about the past and upcoming 

legislative session. 

Mary Williams, AzFRW President talked about the AzFRW Spring meeting that will take place next 

weekend – May 15-16 at the Mesa Hilton.   Nine at Large Delegates to the NFRW convention 

representing Arizona will be chosen.  Anyone interested in running must be nominated at the meeting. 

Our June meeting will feature Mary Williams, President of the AzFRW and Mary Bombach, Convention 

Chairman speaking about the NFRW convention in September.  Scottsdale City Council members will 

also be on the program agenda . 

PRWC will have 10 voting delegates in addition to officers at the AzFRW “mini Convention” on 

September 9.   AzFRW officers will be elected at this time.  If anyone is interested in being a voting 

delegate, please contact Lori Urban. 

The club will make arrangement s for a bus to Prescott to attend the Dinesh DeSouza event  on July 

28,hosted by Prescott Republican Women’s Club at Yavapai College.  Tickets to the event are on the 

Yavapai College website.   Details will be forthcoming  via Constant Contact. 

Respectfully submitted by Carol Zraket, Recording Secretary 


